6 July, 2022
Martin Kenyon

70 Stockwell Park Road | London | SW9 0DA
Dear Martin, 
I hope this letter finds you well. As restrictions have been lifted, we are planning for an in person TZABA day and committee meeting on Thursday 28th of July at Trinity House address details in the attached agenda. We would love to see you there!
We are also holding the election ahead of time, please could you complete the committee election form attached by circling your answer. 
I seem to have misplaced your number so please do give me a ring on 07884938600 and I will be sure to save it for next time. I do hope this finds you well. 
Thank You
Rachel Campbell
17 oxfield | Edenbridge | Kent | TN8 6BN
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